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A Note from Erin

Many exciting things are going on at Pro Bono Partnership! 

We are getting used to our new name:
Pro Bono Partnership of Ohio - and
are looking forward to working with
attorneys and nonprofits in Dayton,
Ohio. Please spread the word that we
have grown!  

Also, please welcome Barkha Patel, our Staff Attorney.
Barkha has been with us for two months and many of you
have already met her over the phone during your
Introductory Calls. Read more about Barkha here. Barkha
has also been working on our 3-part Legal Series for
Nonprofits (register here) and our upcoming Legal Check-Up
with P&G and Taft. 

Finally, by awarding our Board President Breck Weigel the
Outstanding Nonprofit Volunteer Award, OANO made
official what we already knew: We have the greatest Board
of Directors around! 

Sincerely,

 
Erin C. Childs
Executive Director

PBPO Board of Directors & Staff at 2016 Annual Meeting

http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgkIl8YR6ZmbuN8IbnvO7-XTgriSlK5nwj-jMY8DAh9pJekYVfiqDHchqJqBdGHPs6ZYtr1QsYqRvMeLto0T9jqdq3CJzcsCcYt4ofAgUkREz70-XJE0jeJVFVegQoK5Ba&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2HQj4WfoF_Ixlo4Gn9PGhgQeigKwvu3DaqHTYgnwWscy3PVgC-9Nw5SecXgncGhKSX07MuIglP8pPsWesldUEtd8SCNz5W-Ua1ZNTXnrrqR4HkAzEKeoaR--RXQctddlTiuYXCo-K0zAiB0d5MvFneluz9SNcDGkeFp7U50i3KnUu4DNgr6WgC2GAaX5AtPuSYmEI29ZS-cYpmiSHmG-2kcWFhpOh4Lq4gv3_a7yhYfd95xJlpzRpho=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atg_aLH-sehTYJp3EcoAyPo7RLEdRL7mbYcdxpLXrOwC5KpBDr7AXzY7NhJrOvQf_uXEA1KcMZoNl-Z2rigq4mHNYditOAeL1In8qxBwbPXfJGbeDBGj7P4MXeykhs_Pak8&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1119086368401&p=oi


See pics and more!

PBPO Stats

70 nonprofit clients

221 active volunteers

253 legal matters

3 legal checkups

7 nonprofit seminars

View the 2015 Annual
Report.
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On Memorial Day..

PBPO Board President
Awarded Outstanding Ohio
Nonprofit Volunteer! 

Congratulations to Pro Bono
Partnership of Ohio Board President, 
W. Breck Weigel of GE Aviation, for winning
the Outstanding Ohio Nonprofit Volunteer Award, Southern
Region at the  OANO - 2016 Ohio Nonprofit Conference &
Excellence Awards!  Read more here.
   

Inactive Attorneys Can Now
Volunteer with PBPO!

The Ohio Supreme Court announced a new
rule that will allow non-active attorneys to engage in limited
legal practice to provide pro bono service.  Attorneys can
qualify for emeritus status after a minimum of 15 years of
practice and provide pro bono service through an approved
pro bono legal organization (like us!) even if they are no
longer active.  Read more here. 

Recent DOL Changes Affect our Clients

The Department of Labor recently released rules expanding
overtime eligibility that will impact many nonprofit
organizations.  Read the Pro Bono Brief: Nonprofit Legal
News for more information and resources. 

Volunteer Spotlight:

Kai Bitter 
Frost Brown Todd LLC

We are proud to recognize
Kai for his extensive pro
bono work for Cincinnati
Community ToolBank.  He initially volunteered to assist on
two projects, but his involvement expanded into volunteering
on several other matters for Toolbank.  

"During a visit to ToolBank's facility to get an idea of how
they operate, I met Todd Hoffpauir and Brian Pokrywka from
Montgomery, Rennie & Jonson who were assisting

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2FOJcXmKyHTxbd_OA1jrulWx3unCBxOoEV29VbkyHC-zOI4aOjZPuZcGBENCINaPEoODSt_mNCPhqaGrps6Vypah7kuGaBmoSDiBV2uwcPaalVyMyUtWtu6kipgBvpq8IqG5wuz5XZOjkrP0ysoTL_pNctvRjeMImMIA9TfOv_hYJAr7rJVD571s3wXMJsRXgnAd1gbnVXsfxSrRnarZcDUrl4Q_MYe-5Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgIAbJC-CJ57Q4tZTenlQqnhTbMq_yIX5gGk9mI__hA63PnefA4HLRunaJF1kxOaGO_ER4DfdclDbM2y9yQ9B_k6UKcscCbqddtVAjKL_aKPX5kYWmeyOwT4r9v3NoY3MP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgmgKLMEzgYH0sgayCPYNPleiaJszPdQBjULwF4j_2_vL3lL7yDoy1t3wNqI9CJtPYIbMlt2WxOhH-i87ljqdJVi_3RXmlWXOcBdwbSdlRuSnndFyFrXLlGw4Ik5Bc1j7Z4vvwsAP2rGYQjVGAm6qK_rfpfW0Q-roK8pOIsLXC91W7_5mCiQoa2Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgPqNIh71c2kzOMLBrAjs7sdqSlR-2kVGRnEJHSay3lD6ljFbU1yDdWubVEyUtyD1bSKxZo0x5dMIg6wv2uZIJ9zbAQ-NzjkbuQW1UrlGVorf-ROVnCRPRkB6DXrzFx24ULX8pqXtNg3k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgYNbG1Z_Qqy28Pc8ESd_vkoAdIcjyXAmvBvIx7TQEqw27C99JsleGQxw4tDUPKfhLpHmYhqXBk_e0rISrCdCHXKe2YKFYb4ptlyzgjUBTa5cSy3a91Nbrhiw88kB24L2p&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgo01Hly5zrvGzOx53KceWZ111o2p-ELKpG0h62y2bYpNyscOlZ14HbaK705HGINAXLmwhMY-TYlDPSqaGBygM21AdvkxRegT7Q4CwMcol_ZqNQc2-Wy9AyQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2H1RDhaygD8Xf02gyklLJ9ohnsOVaPvOzlqb1JNhPPtqE6Zq7OAJoQcRa2c1orddOKn95Wc9Cj-AUdpUQyol0zJ-kMaDs1-gKbhArcMQ_CWDaShRuQaaYpbdoHZ-ubKK6DmW41lSqQbM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2H1RDhaygD8XIGe5yaxmapb_yHbnE5CPjI5ceglcIsk1Igl76SFjrIdoUt9PE4NAefUgocUlMeOLSuh4HJr1pVQ0gQZDE843fNvflVuIv6wCVa5hfnHtQqITVSlWh6c7MrSjVWKAeoauJvr5dsYYM16wUk5E-eEKNcErBXjyB7k3NS0-UXXJWsd9aqdsc9dFAuFboLVFjJVpMdhX7FBe5aTrcMaFvhkGOA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgOvg-bcHkt1S_LCJf0dn0EPvNN61MQghqrmVNB5QdeVR_p_R4CUCE8Ap-LBH-1qKbseq59TugGxsnphdK7vc4drgPajHEqnAugZUj_mQcLeI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgU9YNf2T4oH03eQMkNWLNeZ-v-QAk-PGi2A_kZoDb-oqfBiVmd160Wj592HfOQh37lYtMt5qdcGemxH_fYvQp76G7TyDFOL4Zw79CCKSyETTAX-x3WyG5ul0Gi9tQ0pRcCp-YuUhFuO3bf8LNcyYbIxrlUkH_M-mgIgCGhXVxlOW6f-40zgl-O_pdmev10J6R&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgvi8ypVpoFnQMIuFU5LZsJnuqAZwv1cvDE1AHlns9v7aCq7zr1If-fgx9HTDmxS1aQHln64NpWws6chQv-klpeaxHSy8ObxzC6k6CZoHESzYSfIqSb9O_HF3kUvPNJntAMxY4K0yPE2XnNpca2plz0LcZ3Wwor6xHmCc9TYSWdUJ7J4Fxbp0qFRz_NXZxBD80WvBpkIAdY1M=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgtQLAsEw7pYO2O1Hd2Lqd7PgW_X1u7CV0Ik1_iddGq46umZdFd4KT4E-H_45N9L1xypsD3Jpl-Z3hu2RvlwrXH9n4m7ZEuMS2SiVloyRtEkTB9ytFzy42Bz1SEcRKbMd7T1imXqyrgYd0iAm8cbnF7JQq3JxrSfnpaIO2m9PrI2q2wV-gmlGfMryq4hWu-wk-swds4abzwA9vSm_Q-xBboGpttaGWP_FN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atgJQDNCj6PbvbcnJWC6HLsRhoP_GUX1pYp-eEuTgFTlcfLIDn2YHBc2SS52Qoegl5F_11IlZva3XBJXXS67qyUwkXzKvdIssGBgEUNJH4jv4P1gh1y_RkJeIw6TRcOgfTJKH0dSUodYD2CzN3tjRWKtbZfNKPgVA3g&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QJ75QmM6V_A4nluQBiZgaGesQ28WWXojY4DYWpbxLHf3w5b4-wo_2La-mjA__atg2dqig18_Ryc5ydtAFKxO31Hn4VQ1h_FuQks-oh5N8uZ4UPXnfPYQO5Y8Bgrc3sfx4sf1XkRCraowEJKktEsFGIH4cRmRpuf4brHK-Hc2hKEHKgm-eOWl5w==&c=&ch=


we remember and
honor all those who
have served - thank
you!

ToolBank with another matter. We had a lively discussion
about the processes ToolBank should implement to
minimize their exposure, particularly when it comes to power
tools!... It was an interesting experience and I very much
enjoyed all the people I met during the engagement." 
 
The waiver of liability signed by member organizations to
borrow tools that Kai drafted is now being reviewed by
ToolBank USA to potentially use nationally.  
  

Thank you Kai!

Client Highlight: 

Cincinnati Community ToolBank is a nonprofit
tool lending program that provides fellow not-for-profit
organizations with year-round access to an inventory of
tools for use in volunteer projects and for facility and
grounds maintenance. They have an inventory of more than
160 different types of tools and equipment in volumes large
enough to equip thousands of volunteers at a time.

Kat Pepmeyer, Executive Director, wrote," Thanks to Pro
Bono Partnership and their amazing volunteers we were able
to have all of our legal documents reviewed and identify
gaps in our insurance and make the necessary changes to
our policy to minimize our exposure. They also took a closer
look to our Membership Agreement and Liability Waivers
and provided a list of suggested revisions.  PBPO is such a
valuable resource, for not only the ToolBank, but the entire
nonprofit community."
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